
 

Gerald Gaines 
 

Mission One Playground Aide 
Pearl S. Buck Elementary School 

 
In	your	nomination,	the	following	were	highlighted:	
	
*	You	take	a	leadership	role	with	the	recess	team;	
*	You	arrive	early	each	day	to	check	on	playground	conditions;	
*	You	wipe	down	equipment	if	it	is	wet/dirty	and	prepare	it	for	our	students;	
*	You	have	purchased	play	items	for	students	to	use	during	recess	play;	
*	You	assist	our	guest	recess	aides	with	learning	the	routines;	and	
*	You	write	positive	messages	or	quizzes	for	students	to	read	as	they	exit	for	recess	– some making it into 
the Buck newsletter. 
	
You	have	helped	advance	our	belief	that	children	are	the	future	and	that	excellence	in	education	requires	
support,	sacrifice,	and	involvement	from	the	total	community.	
	
You	are	an	asset	to	the	Buck	Elementary	School	and	the	district	as	a	whole.	
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